BROOKSIDE SURGERY NEWS
www.brooksidesurgery.co.uk
BANK HOLIDAY OPENING

The Surgery will be closed on both Bank Holiday Mondays in May.  There will be an open surgery on each Tuesday morning following the Bank Holidays.

Monday 6th May 

CLOSED


Monday 27th May

CLOSED

Please ensure that you have enough repeat medication for these holiday periods and remember to allow 2 working days notice for repeat medication requests.
It will be possible to book weekend and evening GP and nurse appointments over these Bank Holiday periods with the extended access service we are part of.  These appointments can be booked up to a week beforehand and are available at 6 sites across Rugby and Coventry.  
STAFF TRAINING

Following two very successful sessions in March, the practice will be closed on Wednesday 15th May and Wednesday 26th June between 2pm and 5pm for whole practice training.  These times will be used for staff and doctors to complete mandatory training and updates.  A duty doctor will be available for patients needing to speak to a doctor urgently.

RESULTS BY TEXT MESSAGING

Dr Menon is trialling a system to text patients the results of tests.  At present we are using this only on patients that have given their express consent for us to do so.  If successful then we intend to widen this to all patients, if you do not wish to receive any text messages from the practice regarding health matters then please let the reception staff know and they will mark your notes as such.  

It is very important that we have up to date contact details for all patients, particularly mobile numbers, and we would ask that you check these when you next contact the surgery.

VETERANS’ ACCREDITED PRACTICE
Members of our staff and GPs have completed training in veterans’ health and we are now a veterans’ accredited practice.  We aim to identify military veterans and can help with information on services that provide specialist help and support to veterans’ experiencing difficulties.  Please let your nurse or doctor know if you have served in the armed forces, including reserves, or speak to Nicki in the dispensary. More information is available at 
www.nhs.uk/NHSEngland/Militaryhealthcare
ASTHMA REVIEWS
We know that many patients have well controlled asthma and are therefore  reluctant to attend the surgery for a review appointment.  If you feel your asthma is under control then you can complete the asthma review form on our website and submit it to us, it will then be looked at by our respiratory nurse who will contact you if she feels you would benefit from a face to face appointment.  We hope this is useful to some patients.  The form can be found under the forms section on our website at www.brooksidesurgery.co.uk
